
From: Kendall, Deborah (CDC/OCOO/OCIO) <oyb3@cdc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:06 AM 
To: Tinker, Sarah (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <zzu9@cdc.gov> 
Cc: Reefhuis, Jennita (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <nzr5@cdc.gov>; Jenkins, Mary M. 
(CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <mqj2@cdc.gov>; Cosper, Chris (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) 
<zbu8@cdc.gov>; Paradies, William A. (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <wep2@cdc.gov> 
Subject: RE: BD STEPS PIA 
 
This one is not signed.  But it is a copy of what was signed.  If I sent you the signed version, you would 
not be able to view in  entirely, something about how it works with the system we use to submit it 
(HSDW). 
 
Sorry for the confusion. 
 
Best, 
Debbie 
 
From: Tinker, Sarah (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <zzu9@cdc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: Kendall, Deborah (CDC/OCOO/OCIO) <oyb3@cdc.gov> 
Cc: Reefhuis, Jennita (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <nzr5@cdc.gov>; Jenkins, Mary M. 
(CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <mqj2@cdc.gov>; Cosper, Chris (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) 
<zbu8@cdc.gov>; Paradies, William A. (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <wep2@cdc.gov> 
Subject: RE: BD STEPS PIA 
 
Thank you, Debbie! I really appreciate your assistance as well. 
 
I did not see that the version you sent me was signed – perhaps this was an earlier version? 
 
Thanks again, 
Sarah 
 
From: Kendall, Deborah (CDC/OCOO/OCIO) <oyb3@cdc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 10:32 AM 
To: Tinker, Sarah (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <zzu9@cdc.gov> 
Cc: Reefhuis, Jennita (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <nzr5@cdc.gov>; Jenkins, Mary M. 
(CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <mqj2@cdc.gov>; Cosper, Chris (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) 
<zbu8@cdc.gov>; Paradies, William A. (CDC/DDNID/NCBDDD/DBDID) <wep2@cdc.gov> 
Subject: RE: BD STEPS PIA 
 
Hi Sarah, 
 
I am following up and sending  you a copy of the PIA that was signed by Jarell Oshodi and submitted to 
HHS for approval.  Please retain for future reference and thank the contractor for their assistance. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend and thanks again for your assistance. 
 
Best, 
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Debbie 
 
Deborah Kendall, CIPP/G, CIPP/US 
Privacy Contract Support, Booz Allen Hamilton 
Cyber Security Program Office (CSPO) 
Office of the Chief Information Officer (OCIO) 
Office of the Chief Operating Officer (OCOO) 
Email:  Oyb3@cdc.gov 
Cell:  571-289-1534 
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